## Nicola Gunn

From: Eileen Flatley <eileenflatleygpc@gmail.com>

23 August 2021 22:18 Sent:

To: Planning

Planning application 3/2021/0803 and 3/2021/0804 **Subject:** 

**Categories:** To Upload



♠ External Email

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

F.A.O. Laura Eastwood

Dear Laura,

I am writing on behalf of Grindleton Parish Council regarding the above planning applications -3/2021/0803 and 0804. The Parish council do not have any objections to either application.

Kind regards,

Eileen Flatley

Clerk to Grindleton Parish Council